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Letter from Brandon Handfleld review of application.
Jul 27, 2020 at 5 03 02 PM

Donna Phllhps

IWWC Chair FEanoover
abushnell@bushnelIassouates com

To: William R. and Donna J. Phillips

57 Hendee Road, Andover, CT 06232

From: Joseph Wagner, Andover Wetlands Agent

RE: Letter from Brandon Handfield, review of application.
Date: July 27, 2020

| have attached a letter from Brandon Handfield, PE, who reviewed the following on behalf of
the Andover Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission (IWWC):

e Plan entitled “Plan Prepared for 57 Hendee Road, LLC” prepared by Bushnell
Associates LLC dated 5/1/20 as revised 5/18/20, Sheet 1 of 1

e Addendum A - Section 8 — Project Description

e Addendum B — Section 9 — Proposed Erosion Sedimentation Controls

The IWWC asks that you update the plan to show the Upland Review Area (URA) of 200’ to
the ordinary high-water mark of the Skungamaug River.

They also ask that you consider items #2 and #3 as described in the letter.

You should prepare to discuss the recommendations provided in the attached letter at the next
meeting of the Andover IWWC.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Thanks,
Joseph Wagner
Wetlands Agent, Town of Andover
-305-4
wetlands @andoverct.org



